
Rooftop pyrotechnic displays to enhance “A Symphony of Lights” during 

Christmas and New Year  

***********************************************************  

To celebrate the coming Christmas and New Year, “A Symphony of 

Lights” will again be enhanced with rooftop pyrotechnics for a total of 7 

nights covering the festive days and weekends: 

 
24 to 27 December 2004 
31 December 2004 to 2 January 2005  

 
Hopewell Centre will start participating in “A Symphony of Lights” 

during the coming festive period.  It also plans to progressively increase 

and enhance the building’s lighting fixtures.  With more buildings 

joining this mega light and sound show next year, the number of 

participating buildings will increase from 18 at present to more than 30 

by the end of 2005.  

 

The show starts at 8:00 pm and the broadcasting arrangement along the 

Avenue of Stars is as follows: 

 

December 24 (Fri)  English  
December 25 (Sat)  Putonghua 
December 26 (Sun)  Cantonese 
December 27 (Mon)  English 
 
December 31 (Fri)  English 
January 1 (Sat)   Putonghua 
January 2 (Sun)   Cantonese 

 

Spectators may also listen to the soundtrack via the radio by tuning in to 

FM 103.4 MHz (English), FM 106.8 MHz (Cantonese) or FM 107.9 MHz 

(Putonghua); or via their mobile phones by dialing 35-665-665 (English) 

or 35-665-668 (Putonghua).  

 

For more information on "A Symphony of Lights", please call the 

Tourism Commission at 2810 2555 or 2810 2770 during office hours or 

visit the website: http://www.tourism.gov.hk/symphony.  

http://www.tourism.gov.hk/symphony

